
Subject: [Fwd: Outstanding business list;]
Date: Mon, 29 Apr 2002 12:33:22 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Outstanding business list;
Date: Mon, 29 Apr 2002 11:30:24 -0700

From: Richard Zerr <zerrr@dnv.org>
To: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>, Gord Howie <HowieG@dnv.org>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>,

"'FONVCA (E-mail)'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Don Sigston <SigstonD@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
Gavin Joyce <JoyceG@dnv.org>

Dear Councilor Crist

Those two items are subject of reports coming to Council.  The By-laws
Officers report has been completed and signed off. It will appear in the
Council info package this Wednesday.  The Road Repairs report is nearly
complete and should be ready for Council in the next 2 to 3 weeks.

Thanks for the reminder
                 -----Original Message-----
                From:   Ernie Crist  
                Sent:   April 28, 2002 9:31 AM
                To:     Richard Zerr; Gord Howie
                Cc:     Mayor and Council - DNV; Directors Team; FONVCA
(E-mail)
                Subject:        Outstanding business list;

                Mr. Zerr:

                I see  from the District's "Outstanding Business List" that
several items  I thought should be on this list are not and/or their status
is not indicated. One is the motion I made and which was passed by Council
two years ago on the transfer of the Bylaw Offices from the  RCMP building
to the District Hall and the other is on " Road Repairs: Financial Impact on
District Taxpayers". 

                The motion re " Road Repairs" is indeed listed on the
"Outstanding Business List" but there is no indication as to its status
"That staff be requested to provide a detailed report listing the total
expenses to District  taxpayers as a result of repeated road repairs such as
opening and subsequent closures of roads to accommodate new development
services requirements in and around the Lynn Valley Core construction
areas". You may remember that one of my concerns was that the cost of these
repeated openings and closures would be covered by our "DCC" charges as the
case may be. 

                The motion was made on March the 11-2002. It is now the
beginning of May 2002 and  I would appreciate an indication as to when such
a report will be forthcoming. I also believe that in all instances an
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[Fwd: Outstanding business list;]



indication should be made on this "Outstanding Business List" as to when a
resolution of relevant actions  will be  forthcoming. 

                Thank you

                Ernie Crist 

                cc NET 
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